
Message of solidarity after bombing of Istanbul 
Airport

(29 June 2016) EPSU has sent a message of solidarity to its Turkish affiliated unions. 
We condemn this act of terror that killed so many people - read our message of 
support below.

For ETUC message

For PSI message

Letter of solidarity from General Secretary, Matt Wrack on behalf of the Fire 
Brigades Union, UK

 Türkiye 
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EPSU message of support 28 June Istanbul airport attack
Letter of solidarity with Turkish firefighters from the Fire Brigades Union, UK, 
29 June 2016
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